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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes for December 2, 2011 
 

1. At 8:35 AM Simon opened the recessed meeting of December 1st.  The following attended the 
meeting: Richard Vidal (member), Simon Carr (member), Fred Stearns (Road Agent), Jim Jenks 
(Derby Mountain Construction) and Bill Rossignol (Holden). 

2. River Road: there was a discussion on approaches to fixing the bank and the possibility of using 
the 1.5 to 1 slope.  Bill will provide Jim and Fred with the numbers that Holden had taken off 
for that option. 

3. The meeting adjourned at 9:35 AM. 

 

 

       Simon Carr 
       Recorder 
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